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2nd March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School Times and Entrance and Exit Points  

 

Please find below the start and finish times for each class. If you have children in different 

year groups please pick one drop and off and pick up time. If the time you would like to drop off 

or pick up is different to the Autumn term please email the school office to let them know this.  

We will continue to use the main playground gate to enter the premises and will exit through the 

side gate off of the playground.  

 

 

 

Home LFT Kits 

 

The Government have announced that all families who have school aged children can now 

regularly access lateral flow Covid tests if they wish to do so. Please follow the link below to 

find out more information on this https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-

households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-

staff?utm_source=1%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_cam

paign=DfE%20C19# 

 

Books and Borrowed Equipment 

 

Please could we ask that the exercise books that the children have been working in at home, 

their reading books and any other equipment that has been borrowed from school is returned by 

Friday 12th March. Please send books in a named plastic bag. If you have borrowed an electronic 

device please return this to the school office.  

 

 

Polite reminders 

 

Please can I remind all parents/carers that unless you are exempt we ask you to wear a face 

covering when dropping off and collecting your child/ren. Can we also remind you to leave the 

 Start time  Finish time  

Class 1 8:45  3:05 

Class 2 8:50  3:10 

Class 3 8:55  3:15 

Class 4 9:00  3:20  
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site promptly once your child/ren has come out of class. We would be grateful if you would 

adhere to social distancing and keep your children with you when leaving the site or waiting for 

other children to leave their class. Children should not be running around the playground or 

playing on the equipment on the field.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and for working with us at this difficult time.  

 
Kind regards  

 

Mrs Sarah Disney  
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